
SAINTS ROSE & CLEMENT PARISH WARWICK 
 
 

 
 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2009 
Twenty-fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 AM  Pasquale Gallucci, Jr. 
10:30 AM  Wilhelmina Bowles (3rd Anniv.) 

 Deceased members of the 
     DeCiantis family 

5:00 PM  Alice Kasek (2nd Anniv.) 
 
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 2009 
Exaltation of the Holy Cross 
7:00 AM  Parishioners of SS. Rose & Clement 
2:00 PM  West Bay Manor Mass 
 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2009 
Our Lady of Sorrows 
7:00 AM  Jerry Gannon 
 
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 16, 2009 
Cornelius, pope & martyr & Cyprian, bishop & martyr 
7:00 AM  Kevin O’Leary 
5:30 – 6:30 PM  CONFESSIONS 
 
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 17, 2009  
Weekday 
7:00 AM  Mary Mardo 
 
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2009 
Weekday 
7:00 AM  Joseph & Florence Daylor 
 
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 19, 2009 
Weekday  
5:00 PM  George J. Whalen (33rd Anniv.) 
   Rose Hughes (1st Anniv.) 
 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2009 
Twenty-fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 AM  Anna Kelly (3rd Anniv.) 
10:30 AM  CATECHETICAL SUNDAY / 
   CHILDREN’S MASS 
   Frank DePetrillo (33rd Anniv.) 
   Walter Wilkins 
5:00 PM  Deceased members of the 
        Prestigiacomo family 
 

September 6, 2009 
Sunday Collection……….….….……………..…..…..………$9,796.00 
Monthly Maintenance Collection……………………..3,362.00 

A sincere thank you for your support. 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
As I write, I’m looking at the forecast for the end of 
the week—rain on Friday, partly sunny on 
Saturday!  The Lord is keeping me on the edge of 
my seat—but I’m full of hope for a cool and dry 
day!  Thank you for all your prayers and all your 
support of our block party!!  Sunny or cloudy, I 
know it will be a great day for our parish family! 
 
Next weekend our CCD classes begin:  Grades 1 - 5 
on Sunday morning from 9:00 AM to 10:15 AM in 
the Church Hall, Grades 6 - 8 on Monday evening 
from 6:00 PM to 7:15 PM in the Church Hall & 
Grades 9 - 10 on Monday evening from 7:15 PM to 
8:30 PM in the Church Hall.  May the Holy Spirit 
fill the hearts and minds of our children and kindle 
in them an eagerness to learn our Catholic Faith. 
 
The second collection next week is our annual Fr. 
Ferry Memorial Fund collection.  As you know, this 
fund was established by Fr. Marciano several years 
ago in Fr. John F. Ferry’s name to help those who 
are struggling financially to receive a Catholic 
education.  That fund has quietly helped literally 
hundreds of parents realize a dream for their 
children.  Without this fund, a number of our 
students would not be in our school.  Fr. Ferry, a 
great supporter of Catholic education, would be 
very proud of this effort.  Please be as generous as 
possible in next week’s second collection for the Fr. 
Ferry Memorial Fund.  On behalf of all those who 
will benefit from your kindness, thank you! 
 
Next Sunday is Catechetical Sunday.  We will pray 
for and commission our school and CCD teachers 
for the new school year at the 10:30 AM Mass 
(which will also be a Children’s Mass).  Please join 
us next Sunday at 10:30 AM—and bring your little 
ones! 
 
Have you noticed the days are getting shorter? 
 
God bless you in the week ahead. 
 

Fr. Wilson 
 
PS  I will be looking for new Altar Servers soon (4th 
grade and older) to add to our ranks.  Stay tuned for 
details!! 



TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
Classes begin NEXT Sunday, September 20th for 
grades 1-5 and Monday, September 21st for grades 
6-10.  If you haven’t registered your child, please do so 
before the start of classes.  Thank you. 
 

9th & 10th GRADE PARENT MEETING 
Monday, September 21st at 7:30 PM, all 10th grade 
parents must attend an informational meeting in the 
Church hall; 9th grade parents are asked to come at 8:15 
PM.  (9th grade High School Students are required to 
attend with their parents.) 
 

PARENTS PLEASE NOTE 
All children must attend grades 1 thru 10 in order to 
receive their sacraments.  If your child has missed 
any grades, please contact the CCD office. 
 

EIGHT MONTH CLUB 
Week #1 $50 Winner 

Mrs. Mary Jo Gambardella – Ticket #283 
 

THERE IS STILL TIME TO JOIN OUR 
EIGHT MONTH CLUB!  PLEASE CALL THE 

PARISH OFFICE AT 739-0212. 
 

THE $100 PAID-IN-FULL DRAWING WILL BE 
HELD THE FIRST WEEKEND OF OCTOBER. 

 
Thank you to all who support Saint Rose School. 

 

NEWLY BAPTIZED 

 
Saints Rose & Clement Parish Family welcomes as the 

newest members of our community: 
 

Benjamin Xavier Gallinari 
Evan Antonio Perez 

 
May the Lord bless them and keep them and their 

families close to His heart. 
 

   
WEDDING BANNS 

III  Matthew J. Martin (SS. Rose & Clement) & 
 Laurene Feragne (St. Philip, Smithfield) 

From the Desk of Mrs. Fuller 
Parents working together!  That is what we are about at 
St. Rose of Lima School.  Several parents gathered 
together this past weekend to paint the blacktop in our 
school yard.  The parents added sidewalk lines for 
student safety and several games including four square 
and hopscotch.  The students are so very grateful for the 
new games.  How blessed we are to have such wonderful 
parents who love to help.  Thank you parents and may 
God bless you! 
 
Please say a prayer for our new preschool children. The 
“preschoolers” just finished their first week of school. 
Welcome to all our new and old “preschoolers!” 
 

Endless Summer Block Party 
I would like to thank everyone who had a hand in 
planning and volunteering for the Block Party.  Our 
annual outing would not be possible without the help of 
so many generous volunteers from both the parish and the 
school.  Thank you for your generosity! 
 

SAFE ENVIRONMENT TRAINING 
Our Annual Safe Environment Training Class will be held 
on Tuesday, September 22nd at 6:00 PM at St. Rose of 
Lima School.  If you haven’t been trained or are up for 
renewal YOU MUST ATTEND THIS MANDATORY 
MEETING.  Every adult who works with children in our 
parish or school needs to go through this class (CCD 
teachers, basketball coaches, boy scouts, youth group, etc.).  
If you have any questions, please call Mrs. Cheryl Berube at 
the Parish Office. 
 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
RCIA registration and information night will be held 
THIS Monday evening, September 14th at 7:00 PM in the 
Garden Room.  Any adult who is interested in becoming a 
Catholic or making the Sacraments of Baptism, First 
Communion, and/or Confirmation is welcome.  Please 
spread the word!! 
 

MEN of ST. JOSEPH 
The Men of St. Joseph will hold their bi-weekly meeting on 
Saturday, September 19th, at 7:30 AM to 9:00 AM in the 
McMahon Room.  The meeting will begin with a Eucharistic 
Communion Service in the main church followed by a 
group discussion on how to be a Catholic man in the world 
today.  Coffee and pastry will be available.  ALL MEN IN 
THE PARISH ARE WELCOME!  Questions?  Please 
call Malcolm Vakalis at 884-5565. 



SEPTEMBER 13, 2009 
 

“SHARE THE SPIRIT” GIFT SHOP 
**NEED SOMETHING SPECIAL?** 

Are you looking for a particular item not found in 
our Gift Shop?  Leave your name and the 
description of the item with one of the volunteers 
and we will do our best to find it for you. 
 

4th Annual Human Life Guild Day 
On Saturday, September 26th from 9:00 AM to 3:30 PM 
the Respect Life Office of the Diocese of Providence 
will be holding its 4th Annual Human Life Guild Day at 
St. Philip Parish, Greenville.  The day will begin with 
Mass celebrated by Bishop Tobin and will continue 
with educational talks, an overview of programs 
available for women and families, and opportunities to 
become involved in the legislative process.  The cost is 
$25 which includes lunch.  All are welcome at the Mass, 
but pre-registration is required for the events that 
follow.  For more information, please call Carol Owens 
at 421-7833 x118. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wisdom of the Saints 
“My God, if my tongue cannot say in every 
moment that I love You, I want my heart to 
repeat it to You as often as I draw breath.” 
    St. John Vianney 
 

YOUR WILL 
Please remember SS. Rose & Clement Parish 

in your Will and Estate. 


